
Can Thin Mints be dethroned?
By Cara Kelly, Washington Post

The Christmas cookies are gone, the Hanukkah doughnuts have
been eaten and millions of Americans have made New Year’s
resolutions to eat better. But in a few weeks, more sugary
temptations  will  find  their  way  into  the  office  and  onto
adorable stands outside the grocery store.

That’s right, Girl Scout cookie season is nearly upon us. And
this year, to mark the 100th anniversary of Girl Scouting, a
new cookie will make its debut. Meet Savannah Smiles, a bite-
sized  treat  with  a  dusting  of  confectioner’s  sugar  and  a
lemony kick. The name was inspired by the home of Girl Scout
founder, Juliette Gordon Low .

Although it’s doubtful the cheerily named confection will beat
the perpetual front-runner, the Thin Mint, it stands a better
shot at a top ranking than the last lemon-flavored snack.
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